Officer responsible	Author
Waste Manager	Zefanja Potgieter
Corporate Plan Output: Regional Landfill	

The purpose of this report is to report on developments regarding the establishing of a Hazardous Waste Working Party in Canterbury.

BACKGROUND

On 29 June 1999 the Committee adopted the proposal by Mackenzie District Council regarding membership of the Working Party (two representatives from Canterbury Regional Council, one from Christchurch City Council, one from amongst Mackenzie, Waimate and Timaru District Councils, one from Ashburton, Selwyn and Banks Peninsula District Councils, and one from Waimakariri, Hurunui and Kaikoura District Councils.

UPDATE

The Canterbury Regional Council has now indicated that it will support 'the Mackenzie' model adopted by the Subcommittee.

Staff from the Christchurch City Council and Canterbury Regional Council met on 30 July 1999 to discuss practical arrangements. At the meeting on 9 August the names of all the representatives of the councils should be available, and a date for the first meeting established.

Chairman's

Recommendation: That the information be received.